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Dear Cathleen,

NOARK is constantly striving to serve its
membership with valuable information relating to
the HR industry.

The purpose of our newsletter is to keep you
updated on all activities and to direct you to
our  www.noark.org website where more
information and membership benefits can be
found.

If you have any questions, please email
info@noark.org or  call 479.305.2466

All the best, 

NOARK Human Resources Association
Advancing the Profession
Serving the Professional

Message from 2017 NOARK President--

You've all heard the saying the more things
change the more they stay the same.  That seems
to apply to many things in life but I'm not sure it's

In This Issue
President Message
Professional Development
SHRM Foundation
NOARK Career Center
NOARK New Members
SHRM Membership

Quick Links

NOARK Website
Professional Development

NOARK 2017
BOARD &
Committee Chairs 

Tammie Edrington, PHR, SHRM-CP
President

Patti Barnes, SHRM-SCP, SPHR
Past President

Amy Fisher, SHRM-SCP, SPHR
President-Elect

Sara Staley, PHR, SHRM-CP
Vice-President, Membership 

Erin Poe
Secretary

Cindy Christopher, SHRM-SCP,
SPHR
Treasurer

Judith Tavano, SHRM-SCP, SPHR
Workforce Readiness

Jeriad Gumm, PHR
College Relations



really relevant in the HR world.  It seems that with
our industry it's ever changing.  This month you'll
have the opportunity to hear about legislative
changes that have been made along with a status
report on changes that are yet to come.  If you
haven't registered for the June meeting be sure to
do so as soon as possible.

The June Membership meeting will be held on
Thursday, June 8, at the NWA Board of Realtors. 
Sheila Moss, our Legislative Chair, has put
together a great group of people for a panel
discussion on legislative topics.  Thomas Dunlap
will re-cap the Washington DC SHRM Legislative
Conference and the recent Arkansas legislative
actions; Kelly Majdan will update us on the DOL
Fiduciary Rule implementation; Cammie Scott will
provide updates on ACA legislative progress and
implications; and Sheila will update us on
immigration issues and recent agency actions.

Would you like to be more involved with NOARK? 
We're always looking for additional volunteers to
serve on our committees and we would welcome
your service.  We will soon begin the process of
recruiting individuals for next year's committee
chairs.  Please give me a call if you'd like to learn
more information in serving NOARK in this
capacity.

Everyone stay safe out there this summer!

Best Regards,

Tammie Edrington
2017 NOARK President

June 8th NOARK Meeting--Legislative Update...you don't want to
miss it!!!

Remaining current on legislative and regulatory action is a key to
success in HR.  Plan to interact with our panel of experts regarding
the latest federal and state legislative updates and federal agency
news.  

The Arkansas State Legislature General Assembly Regular Session
2017 recently adjourned.  We will explore ARSHRM's activity during
the session.  NOARK and ARSHRM representatives attended the
SHRM Employment Law and Legislative Conference in Washington
D.C. and will have an update.  Industry insiders will provide updates
on ACA, the DOL Fiduciary Rule and Immigration in the Workplace.

SPEAKERS: Thomas Dunlap, Kelly Majdan, Cammie Scott, and Sheila Moss

--More details at 
https://www.noark.org/legislative-panel-discussion-event-details_249
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NOARK SHRM Foundation Committee News

Naturals Fundraiser

Naturals baseball game fundraiser

o Sunday, July 23 at 2:05 pm.

Cost of tickets

o $8 per ticket (ages 4 & up)
o Kids 12 and under receive voucher for free hotdog, chips, and soda
at the game
o Kids can also Run the Bases (postgame)

Ticket Sales Form

o NOARK members sell to your co-workers, friends, neighbors, and
family

Will have ticket sales form and flyers available at the June
meeting

o Turn in ticket forms and money at the June 8th or July 13th
meetings
o Sell 10 or more tickets and your name is automatically entered in a
drawing for prizes

Top Seller receives a special prize
Prizes may include:  VIP tour of the stadium, tickets to future
games, or an autographed baseball

SHRM Foundation Champions

There is still time to participate in the "SHRM Foundation Champions" program. 
There are three (3) levels of donations for which you can pledge your commitment
to the Foundation:

Bronze: 

o A $15 gift enters your name into monthly drawings and NOARK
recognition.
Silver:

o A $30 gift gives you the benefits of the Bronze level plus
eligibility for the ARSHRM Conference drawing in March*.
Gold:

o A $45 gift gives you the benefits of the Silver level plus
one free NOARK lunch meeting.

Additional benefits determined throughout the year.

Calling all potential Sponsors!

We are looking for sponsors for the SHRM Foundation
Gold Level Champions' lunches, donations for the monthly drawings, and for
our 2017 silent auction. If your company is interested in being a sponsor or
donating, please contact a committee member.

NOARK SHRM Foundation Committee:

Robin Evans, NOARK SHRM Foundation Chair, drevans2@juno.com

Meg Doyle,meg.doyle1@gmail.com
Katie Morris, ktmorris@cox.net
Jamaikhan Dickey, jdickey@rogersar.gov

NOARK Career Center!!!

2017 NOARK Name
Badge Sponsor

2017 NOARK Wage & Benefits
Survey Sponsor
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Here! 



NOARK Career Center!!!
Workforce Development Coordinator--Pace industries
Manager Human Resources Administration--Fed Ex Freight
HR Partner--University of Arkansas

NOARK New Members!!!
Leah Acoach-OMP, Inc
Rachel Adair-Pepper Source Ltd
Aimee Avery-Garver
Lara Flowers-Primm Risk Group
Andrea Kleinman-Securitas Security Services-USA
Kelley Martin-Simmons Foods Inc.
James Phillips-Henderson Phillips LLC
Breanna Scrivner-PAM Transport
Bobbi Sligar-PB2 Engineering
Matthew Smith-JTS Financial Services
Michelle Sowell-NTI
Harrison Williams-Walton Arts Center

If you need to have access to industry best practices, sample forms, policies and general HR
information, timely legislative updates and the ability to ask specific HR questions, then SHRM
membership is for you!  You owe it to your organization...and yourself.
Join or   RENEW SHRM membership now! 

Northwest Arkansas Human Resources Association, Inc.
NOARK is dedicated to providing an avenue for the advancement of human resource management by offering

members the opportunities and resources to improve their ability to perform in the human resource industry, the
community, and, through the affiliation with the Society for Human Resource Management the nation. 

Come explore NOARK!

NOARK Human Resource Association, PO Box 1016, Fayeteville, AR 72701
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